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Foundations Bible Church 

205 Cleveland Ave W 

PO Box 367 

Winnebago, MN  56098 

 

 

507-893-4214 

Leave a message. 

Office: 

baptist@bevcomm.net 

 

 

Pastor Daren Barnett 

Home: 507-893-4215 

Cell: 507-525-8630 

baptist1@bevcomm.net 

 

 

Foundations Bible 

Church Website 

Www.foundationsbiblechurch.org 

 

Preparing people for 

Wholeness in Jesus through 

The Word of God. 

 

Readying the remnant 

For the rapture. 

 

News 
Foundations 
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Annual Meeting will be coming up in January - please start 

working on your reports- they will need to be submitted to 

the office (Jeanette) by January 2nd.  You may email them to 

baptist@bevcomm.net or deliver them to the church office 

(if you plan to type your report, please email if you can!). 

Upcoming Events 
  
  Dec. 29th  - Medical Missions 

Fellowship Hall Servers 

Dec. 29th - All share leftover goodies 

Jan.    5th -  No Potluck 

 

FOOD SHELF 
DONATIONS 

 

 

ITEMS NEEDED 

Pancake mix - Syrup 

Pasta - spaghetti, elbow 

Pasta sauce 

Jello 

Pudding 

Cake mixes 

Soup - chicken noodle, cream of chicken 

Tuna 

Vegies 

Soap - laundry, dish 

Toilet paper 

Paper towels 

Kleenex 


